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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 15, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                                     

   
Tues. 1/15  Attention Sonora!  If you want to guarantee your yearbook purchase, you must 

buy your yearbook by this Friday, January 18
th

.  After January 18
th

, we cannot 

guarantee that you will be able to buy a yearbook.  We must place our order by 

that date and we will only order a very few extra yearbooks, which will be sold 

on a first come, first served basis.  After that, there will be no more yearbooks 

for sale.  We have sold out early three years in a row, so buy your yearbook by 

January 18
th

 to make sure you don’t miss out!   

Tues. 1/15  The Teen Advisory Board at the La Habra Library plans library events and 

volunteer opportunities.  Students who are interested are welcome to attend the 

next TAB meeting tomorrow from 3:20 to 4:20 p.m. at the La Habra Library.   

Wed. 1/16  The Miss La Habra Pageant will take place on Saturday, March 23
rd

 at 6:00 

p.m. at the La Habra Community Center.    The pageant is open to girls who are 

between the ages of 17 and 21 and either live or attend school within the city of 

La Habra or La Habra Heights.  Past queens and princesses are not eligible to 

participate again.  Applications are available at the Activities window at break 

or lunch.  They must be turned in no later than Friday, January 25
th

.  Don’t 

delay; come and pick up your application today!     

Tues. 1/15  Attention all Raiders:  The Multi-Cultural Club will be having a meeting today 

in Room 342, Mr. Viveros’ room, at lunch.  Come and join us to find out what 

is planned for the second semester.   

Tues. 1/15  Join us for Bible Club today at lunch in Room 327, Mr. Smith’s room.  Our 

vice-president, Isabelle Kuykendall, will be speaking about having a pure heart.  

We hope to see you there! 

Tues. 1/15  Hey, Raiders!  Come out to the Chipotle fundraiser for Raiders’ League today 

from 4:00 to 8:00 p.m. at the La Habra Chipotle.  It would be awesome to see 

you there!  When you get to the register, be sure you mention that you’re there 

for the Sonora Raiders’ League fundraiser.  When you do, 33% of your 

purchase will go back to the club.  All funds raised will be going to future 

service events materials such as blanket fabric for the food drive families.  

Please come out and support us!  Thank you! 

Tues. 1/15  Congratulations to both the girls’ varsity and JV basketball teams for their 

victories over La Habra Friday night.  Come out and support the teams tonight 

as they take on Sunny Hills.  

Wed. 1/16  Attention all varsity athletes:  The Girls’ Basketball Boosters will be selling 

tickets during the home basketball games for a chance to win a varsity 

letterman jacket.  Come out and support the teams and buy tickets to win a 

jacket! 
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